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Sen. Kedzie:

This version is identical to the previous version, except that the exemption for persons
used by DHFS is eliminated.  As a result, a person may not provide interpretation
services for compensation for DHFS (or anybody else) unless he or she is licensed under
the bill.  This results because the bill’s requirements apply in addition to the
requirements that apply to DHFS under s. 46.295 (4), which is not affected in this
version.
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